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Title of Study: Clinical Relevance of FDG-PET/CT and Magnifying 

Endoscopy with Narrow Band Imaging in Decision-making Regarding the 

Treatment Strategy for Superficial Esophageal Squamous Cell Carcinoma 

 

Chief investigator: Kazuhiro Toriyama 

  Department of Gastroenterology, Aichi Cancer Center Hospital, 1-1 

Kanokoden, Chikusa-ku, 464-8681, Nagoya, Japan. 

 

 This letter is to confirm that the statistical methods and techniques 

mentioned are appropriate for the research. 

 

 Please contact me if you have any queries. 
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Division of Cancer Epidemiology and Prevention, Aichi Cancer Center 

Research Institute, 1-1 Kanokoden, Chikusa-ku, 464-8681, Nagoya, Japan. 
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